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Blessed are the flexible, for they shall not be bent out  
of shape.           Michael McGriffy MD  

Detroit Tiger Organization to visit WRH 
On Monday, October 29, 2007 the Detroit Tigers organization is coming to Windsor Regional Hospital.  The site 
visit will assist them in deciding whether to have their caravan of players visit in January/February 2008.  All staff 
are invited to participate on October 29, 2007 by wearing their own 'Tiger gear' in an effort to put our best foot for-
ward.  Visits to Michigan area hospitals have proved to be great fundraising/community awareness events. Please 
help us show that we would be an excellent location for them to visit!  (Please note new date!) 
 

Dragon Boat Races for the Cure Cheque to WRH 
On October 12, 2007, the FDJ International Dragon Boats for the Cure presented Chief of Diagnostic Imaging, 
Dr. Winston Ramsewak and Director, Ralph Nicoletti with a cheque for $155,000  to  support the  purchase of a 
second Digital Mammography machine and purchase additional pink smocks. Special recognition goes out  to the 
top fundraisers from each of the WRH teams - Lisa Barei, Ray Fischer, Wanda LaChance, Donna Langlois, 
Shannon Nash, and Pat Scalia!!!! 
 

Take Your Kid to Work Day 
November 7th, 2007 is Take Your Kid to Work Day. Windsor Regional Hospital will  once again be offering an  
opportunity for staff to place their Grade 9 Child in a tour/activity day at either campus. Details/applications will be 
made available on the Intranet or by calling Ext  52343 at Met and Ext. 72563 at Western.  
 

Infection Control Week 
Each year, the Community and Hospital Infection Control Association of Canada (CHICA-Canada) designates one 
week to raising awareness of infection control. The emergence of avian influenza and new diseases like SARS has 
made infection prevention more critical than ever before. “Infection Prevention: Planning for Tomorrow” is the 
theme of this year’s National Infection Control Week, October 16 to 20. Check out displays at Met and Western 
Campus. 
 

Two new Chiefs appointed to Medical Staff 
Congratulations are extended to Dr. Rob Woodall who has recently been named Chief of Emergency Medi-
cine and Dr.Tony Pattinson who has been appointed to the position of Chief of Obstretrics and Gynaecology.  
 

ER Spooktacular 
Everyone is invited to a Spooktacular ER Party on Saturday, October 20th at Malden Park Visitor’s Centre—
6:00 p.m. to 12:00 Midnight.  Tickets are $15.00 and are available in the Foundation Office.  All proceeds sup-
port ER Department initiatives. 

Did you know?  
Dry Cleaning provided by IXL is now available at the Gift Shop at the Met Campus 

Drop Off is Wednesdays and Pick Up on Friday’s.  
The Tribune is a publication of the Public Affairs Department of Windsor Regional Hospital.  

Submissions can be made to gsullens@wrh.on.ca or by calling ext. 52008.  
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